
December 1, 2015 
 

Notes from the Surplus Bid Opening held Tuesday, December 1, 2015, at 9:00 AM.  
The following individuals were present:  William B. Ferebee, Supervisor, Susan 
Whitney, Clerk to the Supervisor, Derrick Martineau, Building Code Officer and Ellen 
Estes, Town Clerk. 
 
This surplus bid opening began at 8:38 AM (to avoid a conflict with the Planning Board 
Meeting scheduled for 9:00). 
 
Mr. Ferebee began by opening the bids received on the 2008 Ford Super Duty Truck w/ 
Extended Cab, V/10, Automatic, 110307 Miles  w/ 9” Western Snow Plow: 
 

 J.S.S., Jr. – Village Truck Sales bid $3,490.00 

 Ryan Hall bid $500.00 

 John Champine bid $1,000 

 John Ruggiero bid $576.99 

 Matt Porter bid $2,005.00 

 Darrin Dickerson bid $2,876.00 
 

Next, Mr. Ferebee opened the bids for the 2003 Bobcat 553 Skid Steer w/ Heated Cab 
& Bucket, 745.5 Hours, includes 2015 SB150 48” Snow Blower: 
 

 J.S.S., Jr. – Village Truck Sales bid $4,790.00 

 Matt Porter bid $2,500.50 

 Ryan Hall bid $1,500.75 

 Darrin Dickerson bid $3,876.00 
 

Mr. Ferebee said that these bids would go before the Town Board at the next Town 
Board Meeting on Tuesday, December 8th for acceptance and possible awards. 
 
This bid opening adjourned at 8:46 AM. 
 
 
 
       Ellen S. Estes, Town Clerk 
       December 4, 2015 
 
William B. Ferebee, Supervisor 
Paul R. Martin, Councilman 
Robert M. Biesemeyer, Councilman 
Michael J. Buysse, Councilman 
Jerry D. Smith, Councilman 


